
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Assistant Village Manager and Director of 

Community Development 

 

DATE: November 9, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: AGREEMENT - SPECIAL EVENT COMMEMORATING THE 

FOURTH OF JULY 

 

Pursuant to the direction of Trustee Ken Florey, staff is submitting, after Village counsel 

review, an agreement with the Lombard Jaycees relative to the special event 

commemorating the Fourth of July.   

 

Please note that the Agreement is for three-years and is subject to appropriation.   

 

Should you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

/jd 
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